
Those who have suffered miscarriage or stillborn loss are invited to our 2nd 

annual Mass of Consolation on Saturday, November 16. This year we will 

offer a series of short talks in the Monsignor Kerin Family Center Parish Hall 

after the Mass:  
 

• Mr. Patrick O’Hearn, author of “Nursery of Heaven: Marriage, Stillbirth, 

and Infant Loss in the Lives of the Saints and Today's Parents" 

• Deacon Tom and Heather Martin, will share their personal testimony 

about their own loss. 

• Christine Wisdom, M.S. LCMHC, will provide resources and 

suggestions on how to cope with the loss of a child.  
 

Attendees will have the opportunity to write their child and family name in a 

Book of Remembrance to be placed at the altar during the offertory. 

Families will also receive a blessed white candle to take home with them.  

 

Thank you to the Respect Life Ministry and the Diocese of Charlotte  

Office of Family Life for offering this Mass to the community. 

 

Saturday, November 16 
 9am Mass; 10-11 am Talks, and Reception 


